
 

 

 

Join Us….to learn more about the project history, goals and objectives.  Our 

designer will be present to lead participants in a guided discussion and listening 

session, specific to two properties (Farina Field, Cox Street or Sauta Fields,  

Main Street) that the Park Commission is considering to have an off-leash dog 

park built upon. At the meeting you will GET THE FACTS on why we are pursuing 

this project, why only these two properties are being considered and what 

funding sources are available for both design and construction of the dog park. 

If you cannot attend the meeting, please be on the look out for 

an online survey, where you can share your thoughts and 

contribute to our project. 

For more info and project updates please visit: 

www.hudsonrecreation.org 


